Notes from the Nurse
……

With another school year underway, here are a few reminders:

Immunizations:  If your child receives any new immunizations during the year, please send an updated immunization record from your physician so we can update your child’s records.
Kindergarten students: Please send the updated shot record with required immunizations if you have not already done so.  Please send in copy of the physical and dental exams when completed.

Third grade students: Please send in a copy of the dental exam when completed.

Medications:  If your child requires prescription medication at school (antibiotics, etc…) orders must be obtained from the prescribing physician.  Please remember to send in a medication form signed you and your physician.  All prescription medication must be in the original container form the pharmacy. 
If your child requires over-the –counter medication at school, please send the medication in the original container with a note stating what the medication is for, the dose, and the time it is to be given

For the safety of all students, ALL MEDICATION MUST BE DISPENSED THROUGH THE NURSE’S OFFICE.

CHIP Insurance: If at any time your child is in need of medical insurance coverage, applications are available in the nurse’s office for CHIP insurance.  
Head Lice:  Most of the students were checked over the past several weeks for lice.  After summer vacations, sleepovers, visits with cousins, etc….there are always a few students who acquire head lice.  Please monitor your child at home for signs of head lice throughout the year.  Signs to look for include:

· Itchy scalp

· Red and irritated skin at the nape of the neck

· Tiny pearlized eggs stuck to the hair shaft very close to the scalp

· Small, brown wingless bugs (they are very fast and hide well)

Lice cannot jump, do not come from pets, and must be treated with a lice-killing shampoo.  Please refer to the WAEC Student Handbook for more information.

Please contact me if you have any questions or concerns about your child’s health during the school year.
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